
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Stormont House School Matters 
Our vision 

Achievement for all in a unique world-class school 
 Stormont House School, Downs Park Road, London E5 8NP. Tel No (020) 8985 4245 

Website: www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk  Email: info@stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk 
Twitter: @StormontHouse   Week ending 17/03/2023 

 

HOMEWORK 
 

WEEK 
BEGINNING 

SUBJECTS 

20th MARCH  
English (Reading Eggs) 

Maths (Mathletics) 
Science 

Subject homework is sent home with students on a Monday and 
should be completed and returned to their form tutor on Friday 

morning. Please try to encourage and support your child with 
their homework a much as possible.  

                                                 

                                  ASSEMBLIES  
WEEK BEGINNING THEME 

20th MARCH 
9B - International Women's 

Day. 
St Patricks Day Troup  

 
 

 
 

 

       

 
 
 
 

 
 

Year 12 Work Experience 
Monday 20 – Friday 24 March 

 
Y7 Parent/Carer Workshop: Emotional Regulation 
& World Down Syndrome Day (wear odd socks) 

Tuesday 21 March 
 

Y11 Visit to NCC College  
Thursday 23 March 

 
Last Day of Term (Early finish at 1.15pm) 

Friday 31 March 

           
 
 

 
 Green Frog Tombola 

Winners 
Key Stage 3 Winner 

Jaden - Y8 
 

Key Stage 4 & 5 
Winner 

Maliq - Y10 
 

WELL DONE! 

http://www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk/
mailto:info@stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk


 

  

Supporting students’ independence at home 
 
In school we work hard to support students’ independence. The SALT team would like to share some visuals to 
support independence with parents at home. 

 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

SEND Pupil Forum at the Museum of Home 
On Friday 6th March, six year 12 students took part in Hackney’s SEND Pupil Forum which 
provides opportunities for young people with SEND to discuss what is important to them about 
inclusion and participation within education. The students got to meet with decision makers 
within the council, meet with other young people, and help to create more opportunities for 
young people around inclusion to better support their education. There were representatives 
from Secondary provisions across Hackney and our students have now attended a few meetings 
at the Museum of Home, where they have been brilliant advocates for not only Stormont 
students, but all SEND students across the borough. 

 


